
	

	

Thursday	
August	13,	2020	

	
8:30-12:00	

	

Welcome 6th Graders 
This will be the first half-day for our 6th grade in-person learners 

attending Gresham Middle School. Upon arrival, students will enter 
through the front doors and go through temperature checks. Only 

students are permitted to attend and students must wear a mask. Social 
distancing practices will be in place. Students will move to homeroom, 

receive important information for the school year, and meet some of 
their teachers. We look forward to meeting our new Gladiators. 

 
Regular bus transportation will be provided for students 
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